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23rd February, 1933.

Dear Mr. Stupari,

I am favoured with your letter of the 17th
instant in which you call attention to the working pressure
of the main bollers which has been inserted on the First
Entrg certificate of the steamer "CONTE DI SAVOIA".

As 1t was apparent from the copy of the
Seeretary's letter of the 28th Cctober last, which you were
good enough to forward, that an error had been made, T have
taken the matter up with the Chief Engineer Surveyor's
Department who admit that by an unfortunste overalght the
pressure was recommended to be recorded as 450 1lb. per sq.
ineh, instead of the equivalent of 30 kgs. per sq. Chie, Viz:=
425 1b. per 8q. ineh.

I amyvery sorry that this error on the
certificate should have oecurred, and shall be glad if you
will kindly return the maechinery ecertificate for cancellation,
and I will forward a fresh certificate with the correct
pressure shown thereon.

Thanking you for calling my attention to this
matter,

With kind regards,
Yours faithfully,

'Xd0D

L. Stupari, Esq.,
TRIESTE.
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